
The Tomorrow Fund is the only 
local non-profit organization that 

provides daily financial and 
 emotional support to  

children with cancer and to their 
families. 

 
www.tomorrowfund.org 

 
 

 
  
10th Annual ECS Memorial Golf Tournament  
 
On January 27, 2004, my 2 year old nephew, Eric Carl Sjoblom, was diagnosed with stage IV of 
Neuroblastoma.  This disease is an extremely aggressive form of cancer that attacks the sympathetic 
nervous system, the nerve network throughout the body that carries messages from the brain.  After a 
courageous three week fight, Eric lost his battle and passed away on Valentine’s Day 2004. 
 
In his memory, the ECS Memorial Golf Tournament was created to generate money for The 
Tomorrow Fund at Hasbro Children’s Hospital in Providence, RI.  Our family benefited enormously, 
both financially and emotionally, from The Tomorrow Fund during and after Eric’s sickness.  In 
turn, we wanted to give back and help other families fighting childhood cancer.  The response from 
our past participants has been overwhelmingly impressive, and to date we have donated over 
$122,000 to The Tomorrow Fund.    
 
Once again, we are writing to ask for your help.  This year’s tournament will be held on Friday, June 
28th at the Foster Country Club in Foster, RI.  To offset the costs of the tournament we are calling on 
the generosity of people like you.  You may assist in a number of ways:  1.) You can golf in the 
tournament or join us for the dinner and raffle only; 2.) For $100, you can purchase a tee-sign 
sponsorship which allows your business logo or personal message to be displayed on one of the 18 
tee boxes, in our tournament program and on our website; 3.) You may donate an item toward our 
raffle, and finally; 4.) You may make a monetary donation.  All donations and sponsorships will be 
acknowledged in our tournament program and on our website.  Checks should be made payable to 
the “ECS Memorial Fund.” 
  
Please respond by June 15th, 2013 to:  
 

Stephen DiGiacomo  Donna (DiGiacomo) Sjoblom 
146 Saw Mill Hill Rd.  23 Bartlett Rd. 
Sterling, CT  06377 OR Middletown, RI  02842 
1-860-779-3917  1-401-849-2139  
Sdigiacomo@hhs.org  dsjoblom86@gmail.com 

 
Further information can be found on our website, www.ecsfund.org.  On behalf of the many brave 
children and families that benefit daily from The Tomorrow Fund and in memory of Eric, my family 
and I thank you for your kindness and generosity.   
 
Sincerely, 
Stephen DiGiacomo 
Stephen DiGiacomo 
Tournament Director 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                                                         ECS Memorial Fund - Winners of The 

Tomorrow Fund 2010 Service 
Organization Award 

Board of Directors 
President 
Lisa Abbenante 
Vice President 
Daniel Belhumeur 
Secretary 
Nina Unsworth 
Treasurer 
Jamie Messier 
 
Kathy Clarkin 
Edwin N. Forman, MD 
Dianne Hager-Carlucci 
Douglas Harrison, MD 
Edward Lake 
Robert Markarian 
Mary McGinn 
Rachel Rogovin  
Cindy Schwartz, MD 
John Tkach 
 
Executive Director 
Barbara Ducharme 
 
Development Director 
Kathleen M. Connolly 

 

http://www.ecsfund.org/
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